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Chair Bowman, Vice-Chairs Drazan and Pham, members of the House Rules 

Committee, 

 

I strongly oppose HB 3042. This bill does nothing for local city and county crews, as 

well as transit districts. If HB 3042 is passed, Oregonians will see drastic cuts to 

transit service, crumbling roads, and more casualties on our roads. HB 2025 has 

been the only bill that addresses the challenges that Oregonians face veryday. 

Please drop HB 3042 and get HB 2025 ready for a floor vote to prevent this disaster. 

 

Thank you, 

Thomas Ngo 


